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BREAKFAST MEETING

The meeting was called to order by President Scott Berry at The Meridian at Westwood. Scott
Berry offered the invocation then led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Scott Berry announced there will be an Officer’s Call the second Thursday in September at the
Shalimar Cheers. An email with details will be sent to the members. Two guests were
introduced with general comments by Scott Berry and the other board members. Scott Berry
announced that our next meeting would be a luncheon on Thursday, October 8th at the Fort
Walton Yacht Club and the guest speaker would be Gen. Chuck Horner. The price of the
luncheon would be $12.50. He then introduced the guest speaker, Ken Hair, who spoke about
The Children’s Neighborhood and the Children In Crisis, Inc., program. At the end of his
presentation, Scott Berry presented him with an NWFMOA challenge coin.

OTHER TOPICS

The breakfast meeting ended at 0830. Following that, the Scholarship Fund raffle was
conducted and the winner was Dave Parisot who donated his winnings to the Scholarship Fund.
The board of directors meeting immediately followed the breakfast. There were 32 paid
attendees at the breakfast.

//signed//

FRED WESTFALL, Lt Col, USAF (Ret)
Secretary
NWFMOA Chapter FL 19

Distribution: Email to board members and non-board members in attendance


